
	
	
	
	
August 8, 2019 
 
Hello Creech Road Family, 

Welcome to the 2019-20 school year! I hope you enjoyed a summer vacation filled with fun and exciting 
memories with your loved ones. We are thrilled to welcome you back to a new school year of learning 
and growing. We look forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve 
their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our children need support 
from both the home and school. A strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your 
child’s education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to 
know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. We ask that you guide and support 
your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: 

1. Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience 
2. Completes all homework assignments given by teacher 
3. Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life 
4. Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject 
5. Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school  

I would like to invite you to our  Meet the Teacher  night on August 22, 2019 from 4:00-6:00pm. This 
will be a great opportunity for you and your child to meet the teacher(s) as well as touch base with 
transportation and cafeteria representatives. Additionally, staff will be available to assist parents 
interested in enrolling their student in the before or after school care programs. Members of the PTSA 
will also be on hand to solicit membership as well. We hope you will consider joining.  

A few pieces of information for your planning:  

Breakfast and Lunch:  Breakfast will be free for all students this year and will be served from 8:45 to 
9:10a.m. daily. Additionally, the regular cost of lunch will be $2.75.  
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Bus Riders:  If you plan for your child to ride the bus, please make sure to visit the WCPSS website to 
register them for a bus stop. Once on the site, go to the “Transportation” link in the blue bar and click on 
the bus icon; you will see the “Bus Rider Registration” link found on the left hand side of the page.  

Start Times:  Students enrolled in early arrival may begin entering the building at 7:00a.m. through the 
cafeteria. All other students may begin entering the building at 8:45a.m. through the front doors. 
Students not enrolled in early care may not be dropped off to school earlier than 8:45am. School starts at 
9:15a.m.at which time instruction will begin promptly. Please ensure your student is on time and ready 
to learn.  

School Supplies:  Supply lists are posted on Creech Road’s homepage.  

Medications:  If your child will need medication administered during the school day, you will need to 
have your doctor complete form 1702 prior to leaving the medication with the school. 

Communication:  It is our goal to communicate in an effective and consistent manner so our school 
community is aware of happenings at Creech. Please be aware that we will be sending “Tiger News” 
emails and text messengers weekly to keep you informed. We are planning many opportunities for 
parents to come to school. If you are not receiving these messages, please make sure we have up to date 
email and phone number information.  

First Day of School:  The first day of school is August 26, 2019.  

We are looking forward to a wonderful year and can’t wait to meet your students.  

Thank you, 

Margie Fowler  
Principal 
Creech Road Elementary School 
  
 
 

 

 

 


